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TOKYO, April 9, 2024 – FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation (President and CEO, Representative 

Director: Teiichi Goto) and its group companies extend their deepest condolences to the 

bereaved families of the victims of the major earthquake that has struck Taiwan, and offer their 

sincerest sympathies to all of those affected by the disaster. 

 

FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation announced today that it will donate 30 million yen (approximately 

200 thousand US dollars) worth of medical equipment to those affected by the disaster. The 

medical equipment includes mobile X-ray imaging devices for high-quality imaging. 

 

FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation and its group companies extend their heartfelt wishes for the 

swift recovery and restoration of the affected communities. 
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